
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents,  

Welcome to the first week of half term 4. It is the 

residential season for some of our children. We 

have Y5 heading off to York shortly and Y4 off to 

sleep with the sharks at the Deep in Hull.  There is 

lots of exciting learning going on in school too, 

please do your very best to be here on time 

everyday!    

                              

 

What’s for Lunch Next Week? 

 Skelton Primary School 
 

Friday 23rd February 2018 
 

Head teacher: Ms S.E.Walker  
Chair of Governors: Mrs E McLeod 
Tel: 01287 650689                                                                                                
Web: www.skeltonprimaryschool.co.uk     
Email: office@skeltonprimaryschool.co.uk 
 

Friday Flyer 
Head Teacher Award 

For:  

  General Knowledge Behaviour Badge Teachers' Choice 

FS1 Spencer Codling Joey Bean Lewis Rodgers 

FS2 Jamie Porritt Isla Swarbrick Alana Donnelly 
Y1 Thea Moorhouse Noah Beevers Isaac Manson 
Y2 Joshua Richardson Aine Severs Paige Armstrong 
Y3 Albert Davidson Ethan Plunkett Freya Briggs 
Y4 Jude Flynn-Kurej Joshua Grady Callum Mcleod 
Y5 Joshua Southall Rocco Reed Paige Simpson 
Y6 Nicholas West Libbie Thrower Eva Hambley 

 

Next Week At A Glance   

Monday 
Breakfast club 8am £1.20, no need to book                                    
Cricket Y3-Y6 – 3 – 4.15 
SCSS Multisports Rec-Y6 3 – 4.15 
 

Tuesday 
Breakfast club 8am £1.20, no need to book 
School football clubs Y3-Y6 3 – 4.15 
Martial Arts Age 4-7 3 – 3.30 & Age 8-11 3.30 – 4.15 
 

Wednesday 
Breakfast club 8am £1.20, no need to book  
YEAR 5 residential visit to York 
FILM CLUB: Lion King   U   Finish: 4.40 
 

Thursday 

Breakfast club 8am £1.20, no need to book 

WORLD BOOK DAY 
442 Football Y3-Y6 3 – 4.15 
Running club Y2-Y6 3 – 4.10 
 

Friday 

Breakfast club 8am £1.20, no need to book                                       
Choir at 8am & London rehearsals in Redcar from 9.30am 
Crochet Club Y6 at lunchtime 
SCSS Dance Rec-Y6 3 – 4.15 
 
 

TRANSPORTER 

Our target for the year is 97%+ 

Whole school 

attendance 

97.3% 

 

 

Well done to Orange 

1, Orange 2 & Blue 1 

who achieved 100% 

this week 

 

 

Leeroy’s Joke Corner 
 What’s brown and sticky? 

A stick 

This week’s 

House Champs 

  Cat Nab 

   

ACCESSING SITE                                              
Please remember that breakfast club is available 
from 8am every morning if you need to get away 
from site quickly. 

We will be celebrating World Book Day 

 On Thursday 1st March 

  
Dress up as your favorite book character 

or in your snuggly bedtime clothes. 
Don’t forget we are hosting a book exchange party! 
Bring in a book you no longer want and get a new 

book that others have read.  

   

FOOTBALL CARDS                                                         
We have seen a surge in football cards in 
school recently. We appreciate how much 

they cost and how treasured they are. 
Please encourage your children to look after 

them and not trade in school. 

 

Watch out for 

mid-term 

reports 

Coming home next 

week. 
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ABSENCE FROM SCHOOL                                                                
I am writing to make you aware of the school procedure for children 

who have unexplained absences from school.  

 

There have been public cases recently where schools have not 

chased up the reasons as to why children are absent. It has then 

transpired that there have been tragic circumstances around these 

absences, e.g. illness of a parent and a child unable to seek help.  

 

We will do everything we can to prevent such situations occurring 

as I am sure you would agree that your child’s safety is paramount 

to us all.  

 

If your child is not going to be in school please call the office on 

01287 650689 or email the school on 

office@skeltonprimaryschool.co.uk to report their absence. Please 

do this before 9am on the first day of the absence and every 

subsequent day. 

  

If we have not heard from you by 10am then we will start to call all 

the contact numbers that you have provided in order to gain an 

explanation for the absence. If we still have not been able to 

ascertain where your child is then we will make a home visit. 

However, if we still haven’t been able to get a response then we 

may report it to the police as your child will then be classed as a 

‘missing child’. 

This procedure is to ensure that we know where your child is and 

that you are all safe. Please let us know in good time why your child 

is absent from school. If you would like to speak to someone about 

this, please make an appointment to see Mr Woolf. 

 


